Date : 21/04/2018

To,

Jyoti J. Sardesai,

Director, Food & Drugs Administration,

“Dhanwantari”, Opp Shrine of the Holy Cross,
Bambolin — Goa 403 202

Respected Madam,

My reply on explanation by Cipla to notice received for Adverse Drug Reactions

of Rokfos Infusion, Batch No. V40056.

This matter is far too sérious than mere death of my wife. Lives of the citizens

of the country are valuable and cannot be used as guinea pigs to conduct

clinical trials by doctors and pharmaceutical companies.

The explanation given by Cipla is exactly my allegations against the doctors of

Maruti Nursing Home about drug IV Rokfos causing serious adverse reactions.
These were informed to Cipla Ltd in August 2014 and to investigate the serious
ADRs never seen before as admitted by the treating doctors themselves.
Deliberate failure to follow the legal provisions (Schedule M of Drugs and

Cosmetics Rules) was due to foul play between Maruti Nursing Home and

Cipla.

| had not made allegations against IV Rokfos. Only to conduct an investigation
so that | could pursue my case against the doctors for deliberately not taking
action on the serious adverse reactions of IV Rokfos and watching my wife sink

to her death. Non-treatment of blood disorders led to Aplastic Anaemia.

The detailed facts of thé case are attached.
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| request yourself to please ask Cipla to respond point by point to my

atlegations so that th¢ matter is clear. | can put forward their explanation in

the criminal case against the doctors as well as Cipla.
Thanking you for your co-operation,

Yours Sincerely,

Umeshchandra Chandu Barkur

A-15, Neeta Apartments,

Chaphekar Bandhu Marg,

Mulund East, Mumbai 400081.

Cell : 98201 17923

Enclosed : As above (Facts of the case)

Cc : The Director, Dept. of Public Grievances,
Government of Goa,

4" Floor, Opp. Police Head Quarter,

Azad Maidan, Udyog Bhavan,

Panaji, Goa 403001




